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22nd November 2022 

To whom it may concern, 

 

St Mary’s C of E Primary School, Hadleigh, as the admissions authority, is consulting on the 

school’s Proposed Admissions Arrangements, from September 2024. As determined by the 

School Admissions Code, we are required to consult on these arrangements and are inviting 

comments on the proposed changes. 

 

Proposed Changes: 

 

1.  To promote increased inclusion and to ensure that local children are prioritised, the 

school is proposing an amendment to the Admissions arrangements to remove church 

attendance from the over subscription criteria and to remove all other faith-based criteria. 

Over subscription criteria are only applied if there are more applicants than places.   

 

Please note that this proposed change will not have any impact on the Christian 

character and ethos of the school or the education provided. 

 

A copy of the school’s proposed admissions policy for 2024-25 is available on our website. 

Alternatively, if you require a paper copy, please contact the school directly.  

 

How to respond to the consultation 

 

You can give your views by: 

• Following this link: https://forms.office.com/r/yHH3fiqX8R  

• emailing admin@stmaryshad.co.uk (please use ‘Admissions CONSULTATION’ in the 

subject heading); 

• writing to Andrew Frolish, Headteacher, St Mary’s C of E Primary School, Stonehouse 

Road, Hadleigh, Suffolk IP7 5BH 

 

Responses must be received no later than 18.00 Friday 20th January 2023. 

All responses will be considered by the Local Governing Body and the St Edmundsbury & 

Ipswich Diocesan Multi Academy Trust Board before making a final decision. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Andrew Frolish 

Headteacher 
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